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Dates to Remember 

 

Home Activity 

Please find the phonemes your child has been 
learning this week in their bookbag for extra 

practice at home. 

 

Thank you! 

Hello everyone! 

Our topic over the last few weeks has been Christmas and we have been learning 

all about the Jolly Christmas Postman, the celebration of Christmas and The 

Nativity. We enjoyed decorating the classroom for Christmas and writing Christmas 

cards to each other. We performed our Nativity to our grown ups and KS1 and then 

enjoyed watching it back together. During the last week, we had our Christmas 

dinner, Christmas crafts and Christmas party! We had a special visitor during our 

party who gave us a special gift. Have a wonderful Christmas! - Miss Pritchard 


